
Cleaner energy, jobs, resiliency--these are all benefits of HB-2021-5. This bill moves us solidly in the direction of an equitable clean 
energy future. It addresses some of the most urgent problems facing Oregon's electricity grid and provides reasonable solutions. It's 
a thoughtful, comprehensive plan and sets real achievable goals with protections built in for consumers, all while benefiting the 
community by providing jobs and supporting a cleaner environment. Without a strong movement away from fossil fuel power, from 
an energy standpoint as well as an economic standpoint with fossil fuel corporations driving the market, we will continue to hold the 
climate hostage. I strongly urge you to support this bill and move Oregon in the direction of cleaner energy. Please act now to 
ensure a livable future. Thank you.


